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There is no reason to change Oregon's vote by mail rules because there is no 

evidence of fraud. This change is only going to make is hard for people to vote and 

further disenfranchisement. Mr. Smith wants these restrictions in order to limit voter 

turn out which would then limit our democracy.  


